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March 30, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger, Ranking Member DeLauro, Chairman Cole, and Ranking Member Quigley,  

 

I am requesting funding for Giant Road Apartment Rehabilitation project in fiscal year 2024.  The entity 

to receive funding for this project is East Bay Asian Local Development Corporation, located 2832 

Giant Hwy, San Pablo, CA 94806.  The funding would be used for rehabilitation of 86 units of 

affordable multi-family permanent rental housing to extremely low and low-income families and 

individuals. The units are targeted for households with initial incomes between 30% and 60% of Contra 

Costa County Area Median Income (AMI).  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would provide for rehabilitation non-

useable low-income housing stock.  The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for 

purposes authorized:  42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).   I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 

neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JOHN GARAMENDI 

Member of Congress 

 

 


